
WELCOME BACK!!!

ITS GREAT TO GET BACK TO WHAT WE KNOW AND I 
LOOK FORWARD TO AN AMAZING SCHOOL YEAR! 
THE CHILDREN HAVE BEEN WONDERFUL AND THEY 
BRING SO MUCH JOY! THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGEMENT... IT HELPED 
OUR DAYS GO BY SMOOTHER WHILE GIVING THE 
CHILDREN THINGS TO SMILE ABOUT.


OUR  ACADEMIC 
SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS 
ON TUESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 6TH AND ALL 
CHILDREN AGES 1- UP 
ARE EXPECTED TO BE IN 
COMPLETE UNIFORM, 
INCLUDING THE SCHOOL 
SWEATER ON 
SEPTEMBER 7TH. 
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NO SCHOOL

The center will be closed 
Monday, September 5th 

for Labor Day! School 
resumes on Tuesday the 

6th


School Pictures

Wednesday, September 
21st. Please dress your 

child in complete 
uniform.


Teacher 
Workshop


Early 3:00pm dismissal 
on Thursday, September 

22nd. 

UNIFORM 101

The children are 

required to wear white, 
black or blue covered 

shoes.
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UNIFORM 102


Dress your child in a 
clean and complete 
uniform Mon-Thur.
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UNIFORM 103


Children out of uniform 
will be sent home. Non-

RLC sweaters are not 
allowed.
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Royal Learning Times

Where Children Are Treated Like Royalty



YOU WILL FIND YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM 
ASSIGNMENT ATTACHED WITH INFORMATION FROM 
THEIR TEACHER.  


NEW STUFF!!

ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL, TUESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 6TH WE  ARE REQUESTING ALL PARENTS 
TO DRESS YOUR CHILD(REN) IN A COLLEGE T-SHIRT 
OF YOUR CHOICE.


WE ARE CURRENTLY IN THE PROCESS OF SWITCHING 
ALL OF OUR APPLICATIONS TO A DIGITAL 
APPLICATION. WE NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE THIS 
POSSIBLE. ALL PARENTS WHO HAVE NOT COMPLETED 
AN ONLINE  APPLICATION MUST DO SO NO LATER 
THAN THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 1.


REMINDERS!!

• LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S ITEMS


• WEAR MASK AT ALL TIMES


• NO SMALL BEADS


• NO EXPENSIVE TOYS OR JEWELRY


• MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD HAS A CHANGE OF CLOTHES 
(Preferably Uniform) 


• PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD HAS WIPES & DIAPERS/
PULL UPS


• LABEL YOUR CHILD’S WIPES AND DIAPERS/PULL UPS 
INDIVIDUALLY


• SIGN IN AND OUT DAILY ON YOUR TIMESHEET AND 
TABLET   


• PACK AN ICE PACK IN YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH PAIL TO KEEP 
IT COOL DUE TO LIMITED REFRIGERATOR SPACE


• NEWLY ENROLLED PRESCHOOL CHILDREN  WILL 
RECEIVE A HOMEWORK FOLDER AND A GUIDE.  
CHILDREN WHO BEGAN LATE IN  THE SCHOOL YEAR 
WILL RECEIVE A FOLDER AND GUIDE AS WELL.  ALL 
RETURNING STUDENTS HAVE RECEIVED HOMEWORK 
FOLDERS BUT IF IT NEEDS TO BE REPLACED A NEW ONE 
CAN BE PURCHASED FOR $2.


BIRTHDAYS!!

Andrew turns four on the 6th                             
Elijah turns four on the 7th                                  
Luka turns three on the 9th                                      
Deshone turns five on the 9th          	 	 	
Amari S. turns four on the 14th	 	 	
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ITEMS DUE  BY THE 1ST DAY OF SCHOOL!!!

1. Updated emergency card for children ages 0-5.


2. Parents who have children enrolled ages 2-5 should provide all the 
following items per hold enrolled: Kleenex, unscented wipes,  a box 
of face mask for children and disinfectant spray. Parents of children 
ages 0-24 months are required to provide all  the items listed above 
except the face mask.  


3. $5 for your child’s portfolio binder for children ages 2-5. 
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